
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Only Some People Need Zika Testing 
CDC’s Response to Zika 

Zika virus testing is recommended only for certain people. 
If you have questions or think you should be tested, talk 
to your healthcare provider. 

If you have symptoms of Zika or are a pregnant woman, with 
or without symptoms, Zika testing is recommended if: 

• You live in or traveled to an area with Zika. 

• You had sex with a partner who lives in or traveled to an area with Zika. 

www.cdc.gov/zika 
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